
Tecumseh vs Lakewood Park
June 10, 2011 @ Ben Davis HS

Tecumseh 5 (24-7)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Emily Tuley cf 4 1 2 0 0 1 0 0 0

Cherish Lamborn ss 3 1 0 0 0 0 2 1 2

Chelsie Nuhring lf 4 0 1 0 0 1 1 0 0

Stefanie Gresham pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Tiffany Summers p 3 0 2 1 1 1 1 4 0

Jaylen Buse pr 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Kara Snow c 2 2 1 1 0 0 10 0 0

Kayley Pemberton 1b 4 0 2 1 0 1 5 0 0

Katie Burkett 3b 2 0 0 0 2 1 1 1 4

Rachel Morris dh 2 0 0 0 0 1 0 0 0

Brenna Floyd ph/dh 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 2

Allie Beard 2b 3 0 1 0 0 1 0 0 0

Courtney Rudolph rf 0 0 0 0 0 0 1 0 0

Totals..... 29 5 9 3 3 7 21 6 9

Lakewood Park 1 (25-6)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Annie Weaver cf 3 1 1 0 0 0 2 0 0

Carly Heibel p/3b 3 0 0 0 0 2 2 0 0

Alyssa Koorsen ss 3 0 2 0 0 0 2 1 0

Jaclyn Delagrange c 2 0 0 0 1 1 7 2 0

Jensen Carnahan 1b 3 0 0 0 0 2 5 0 3

Mikeila Boroff 3b/p 3 0 0 0 0 1 0 4 1

Suzanne Grimm rf 2 0 0 0 0 2 0 0 0

Nicole Faur ph 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Brett Taulbee lf 2 0 1 0 0 1 1 0 0

Hannah Priskorn ph 1 0 0 0 0 1 0 0 0

Kelsey Kruse 2b 3 0 0 0 0 0 2 0 1

Totals..... 26 1 4 0 1 10 21 7 5



Score by Innings R H E
-----------------------------------------
Tecumseh............ 202 000 1 - 5 9 1
Lakewood Park....... 000 001 0 - 1 4 2
-----------------------------------------

E - Nuhring; Heibel; Grimm. LOB - TECUM 9; LPHS 5. 2B - Summers(7);
Pemberton(5); Weaver(7). 3B - Tuley(3). HBP - Snow 2. SH - Lamborn. SB - Snow;
Pemberton; Koorsen. CS - Gresham; Pemberton.

Tecumseh ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go

Tiffany Summers W,19-6 7.0 4 1 0 1 10 0 0 0 0 26 27 6 5

Lakewood Park ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go

Carly Heibel L,12-3 2.2 5 4 2 0 2 0 0 0 0 14 15 2 4

Mikeila Boroff 4.1 4 1 1 3 5 0 0 2 0 15 20 4 2

Win - Summers (19-6). Loss - Heibel (12-3). Save - None. HBP - by Boroff
(Snow); by Boroff (Snow).

Umpires -
Start: 10:30 AM Time: 2:14 Attendance: 775
Weather: Overcast

Play-by-Play

Tecumseh starters: 4/cf Tuley; 14/ss Lamborn; 16/lf Nuhring; 11/p Summers; 2/c
Snow; 10/1b Pemberton; 20/3b Burkett; 21/dh Morris; 25/2b Beard; 12/rf

Rudolph;

Lakewood Park starters: 12/cf Weaver; 11/p Heibel; 1/ss Koorsen; 33/c
Delagrange; 10/1b Carnahan; 13/3b Boroff; 9/rf Grimm; 14/lf Taulbee; 24/2b

Kruse;

Tecumseh 1st - Tuley singled to third base. Lamborn reached on a fielder's
choice, SAC, bunt; Tuley advanced to second. Nuhring struck out swinging.
Summers doubled to left field, RBI; Lamborn advanced to third; Tuley scored.
Buse pinch ran for Summers. Snow singled to left field, RBI; Buse advanced to
third; Lamborn scored. Snow stole second. Pemberton popped up to p. Burkett
grounded out to 1b unassisted. 2 runs, 3 hits, 0 errors, 2 LOB.



Lakewood Park 1st - Summers to p for Buse. Weaver grounded out to p. Heibel
flied out to lf. Koorsen singled to left center. Delagrange walked; Koorsen
advanced to second. Carnahan popped up to 3b. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

Tecumseh 2nd - Morris struck out swinging. Beard grounded out to 3b. Tuley
grounded out to 3b. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Lakewood Park 2nd - Boroff grounded out to 3b. Grimm struck out swinging.
Taulbee struck out swinging. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Tecumseh 3rd - Lamborn grounded out to ss. Nuhring flied out to cf. Summers
singled to third base. Buse pinch ran for Summers. Snow reached on an error by
rf, scored on an error by p, unearned; Buse scored, unearned. Pemberton
singled down the lf line. Heibel to 3b. Boroff to p. Pemberton stole second.
Burkett walked; Pemberton out at third c to p to 3b, caught stealing. 2 runs,
2 hits, 2 errors, 1 LOB.

Lakewood Park 3rd - Summers to p for Buse. Kruse out at first p to ss to 1b.
Weaver popped up to ss. Heibel struck out looking. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0
LOB.

Tecumseh 4th - Morris popped up to 2b. Beard struck out looking. Tuley tripled
down the lf line. Lamborn flied out to cf. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Lakewood Park 4th - Koorsen singled to center field. Delagrange struck out
looking. Koorsen stole second. Carnahan struck out looking. Boroff struck out
swinging. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Tecumseh 5th - Nuhring flied out to lf. Summers walked. Buse pinch ran for
Summers. Snow hit by pitch; Buse advanced to second. Pemberton struck out
looking. Burkett struck out looking. 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

Lakewood Park 5th - Summers to p for Buse. Grimm struck out swinging. Priskorn
pinch hit for Taulbee. Priskorn struck out looking. Kruse grounded out to p. 0
runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Tecumseh 6th - Taulbee to lf for Priskorn. Floyd pinch hit for Morris. Floyd
popped up to 2b. Beard singled, bunt. Tuley struck out swinging. Lamborn
reached on a fielder's choice; Beard out at second ss unassisted. 0 runs, 1
hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.



Lakewood Park 6th - Weaver doubled to left field. Heibel struck out looking.
Koorsen grounded out to p; Weaver advanced to third. Delagrange reached on an
error by lf, advanced to second; Weaver scored, unearned. Carnahan struck out
swinging. 1 run, 1 hit, 1 error, 1 LOB.

Tecumseh 7th - Nuhring singled to left field. Gresham pinch ran for Nuhring.
Summers struck out swinging; Gresham out at second c to ss, caught stealing.
Snow hit by pitch. Pemberton doubled to right center, RBI; Snow scored.
Burkett walked. Floyd to dh. Floyd grounded out to p. 1 run, 2 hits, 0 errors,
2 LOB.

Lakewood Park 7th - Nuhring to lf for Gresham. Boroff flied out to rf. Faur
pinch hit for Grimm. Faur popped up to p, bunt. Taulbee singled to second
base. Kruse popped up to ss. 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.


